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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: P1-7 Mandarin 
               P5-7 Central Library

               P3-7 After-school Art Club 3:15-4:15
Tuesday: P1-4 PE
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library
Thursday: P1-4 PE
                 P5-7 PE
Friday:     Irish lessons P1-7
P5-7 still have 1 swimming lesson outstanding due to the unplanned closure on Friday 8th. When we are assigned a day/date for this, I will let pupils know. PE for P5-7 will take place on Thursday.
Art Club will end next Monday & pupils need to bring old clothes to change into for it.
The school will close at 1pm for all pupils on Wednesday 27th March to allow for staff training. We want to give families plenty of notice.
P1-7 will start Irish lessons on Friday, funded by the Mid Ulster Council.

World Book Day will take place on Thursday 7th March and pupils are asked to dress as a character from a nursery rhyme, fairy tale or book they have read.

Our P5-7 girls have the Cumann na Bunscoil indoor tournament next Wednesday 6th March in Omagh 10am-12pm. We need one parent to assist with transport if we are to attend.

Please ensure that all items of uniform are labelled- we cannot keep track of uniform items which are not labelled.  

On Saturday, we had our long awaited Dine and Dance night. Almost 230 people attended and it was a fantastic night of memories, celebrating, eating and dancing! I want to thank everyone who worked so hard both over the months prior to it and on the night, selling tickets, getting sponsorship and gathering photos- it could not have happened without you. It was so heartening to see how much St Mary’s means to so many people. Congratulations also to all who won prizes on the night. It really was a night to remember and a fitting tribute to our school.
We launched a book to commemorate the 50th on the night and a few copies are still available in school. If you would like a copy, please send £10 in a marked envelope to school. 
We will have a special Mass to celebrate the 50th on Thursday 11th April in St. Mary’s Church, followed by tea in the school. This will be celebrated by our new Bishop Duffy and we would love if you would spread the word. We would love all those who have had any connection to the school to attend. It’s a great opportunity for past pupils to visit the school again.
PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Leland Mc Cartan

Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Codie Holley
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

